September 7, 1999

The Honorable Louise Miller

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Miller:

I am pleased to present a motion for the Council’s approval confirming Cheryl B. Fambles, Director of the King County Department of Construction and Facilities Management.  A confirmation package will be transmitted to the Council shortly.

Ms. Fambles comes to us from the City of Issaquah, where she served as the Deputy City Manager, with an extensive background in public administration and management.  As the Deputy City Manager Ms Fambles was responsible for developing and implementing city-wide programs and directing daily operations of the City departments.  Prior to serving in Issaquah, she held various positions with Thurston County and the City of Phoenix.

It is my great pleasure to request the confirmation of Cheryl Fambles as Director of the Department of Construction and Facilities Management by the Metropolitan King County Council.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims

King County Executive

cc:
King County Councilmembers


Paul Tanaka, Deputy County Executive

